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Hi Brad,

| went to the ‘sharing meeting’ with Lanier and their project managers. Two other folks from the neighborhood also
attended. | think we were all pleased with what we heard and the plans Lanier has for the property. Light, noise, and
general landscaping buffer seemed to be the main points discussed. | think one of our board members is planning to go to
the city council meeting.

Anyway, thanks for the openness and information.

Our management company just forwarded two more sets of changes to us. The first by Lyon Crest within the
neighborhood and the other by Southside ventures on the property | asked you about. I'll ask your colleague my
questions.

In closing, thanks. Looking forward to our new Lanier neighbors.

Julie.



